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               For immediate release 
 

14 May 2024 
  

Road closure on Lynn Road, Wimbotsham - Pavement Resurfacing 
 
Work is due to start from Tuesday 28 May 2024 to resurface the pavement of Lynn Road 
from the junction of the A10 for a distance of around 350m within Wimbotsham. The work 
is expected to take 4 weeks to complete, weather permitting. Please see enclosed site 
location plan showing the area of path being resurfaced.  
 
The work will see the old, damaged pavement surface, damaged kerbs removed and 
replaced with new kerbs, new pavement construction, damaged tactile paving removed and 
replaced, and a brand-new asphalt surface laid. The work will be carried out between 
Tuesday 28 May 2024 and Friday 21 June 2024, between the hours of 7am to 7pm.  
 
To safely complete the improvements, Lynn Road will need to be closed to through traffic 
until the works are complete. Vehicular access to properties within the road closure will be 
maintained. A fully signed diversion route will be in place whilst the road is closed.  
 
The County Council would like to thank people for their patience while these pavement 
improvement works are carried out. 
 
The work which will cost approximately £37,000 will be carried out by Norfolk County 
Council’s Community and Environmental Services Department and their contractors. 
 
For further information 
 

Kumar Pammar, Engineer, T: 01603 729189, kumar.pammar@norfolk.gov.uk. 
 
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative 
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 
8020 and ask for Sharon Sage or textphone 0344 800 8011 
and we will do our best to help. 
 

http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks


Map showing the extent of the road closures


